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Maths

This week in Maths we will

be learning about time.

We will also link our maths

learning to the s
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In literacy we will be continu-
ing our book ‘Where the Wild
Things Are’. We will also be

writing about our own wild
WHERE THE WILD THINGS ARE

things using

descriptive
language.
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In PE we will be practicing for
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Sports Day. This week we will be
practicing the
fancy dress

race.
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In preparation for our school trip, we
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will be learning about rail safety and
how to stay safe

on a school trip.

\Our Topic is: Can you Imaglne?/
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This weeks homework is to go for

a walk with an adult and talk
about and practice how to be safe

when crossing and walking next to

_/

roads.
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The children we will be creating

their own boats out of recycled
materials. We will be testing out
our boats
at the
model

R

lake on our trip to Woodbridge.
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